
Ayr Creek Lagoon investigation
Ayr Creek Lagoon has high environmental values, but the natural wetting and drying 
cycle and associated vegetation growth and decomposition can result in the release of 
strong odours during the summer months. 

Bass Coast Shire Council has engaged independent consultants Riverness Pty Ltd and 
estuary expert Dr. Jan Barton, to work with the local community, the West Gippsland 
Catchment Management Authority and the Environment Protection Agency to investigate
the causes of the odour and propose actions to manage the issue. 

Community walk and talk and
workshop

Local community members are invited to join a
community ‘walk and talk’ to share information
about the lagoon and its history. This is an
opportunity to discuss concerns and potential
management options.

Friday 11 May 2018

9:00 am – 10:00 am ‘Walk and talk’ site visit

10:15 am – 12 noon Workshop at the Inverloch 

Community Hub

Abeckett St, Inverloch, 

Morning tea provided 

No RSVP required. Please meet at the pedestrian bridge over Ayr Creek on
Surf Parade 9.00am on Friday 11 May

Further information

To find out more about the project, please contact:

Diana Whittington, Coordinator Catchment and Climate Change

Bass Coast Shire Council

d.whittington@basscoast.vic.gov.au  

1300 BCOAST (226 278) or 5671 2211
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